## Dear Mayor and Council,

I want to formally request a special use permit from the city of Rollingwood to hold a farmers market and hold the event at the Rollingwood Park on a Saturday, either around July 4th or in August. The date would be dependant on availability and feasibility.

As part of this process, I would be responsible for finding vendors both commercially and hopefully individuals within the city of Rollingwood who are avid gardeners and would like to showcase their latest crop.

Additionally, I'd like to donate any sponsorship revenue the farmer's market to the city for use as they desired.

Thanks, Barry Delcambre 301 Pleasant Drive